May 10, 2022
Workshop Minutes
Workshop started at 8:38 p.m. Thos in attendance were Randy Decker, Dave Peeler, Jamie
Uzelac, John Spinks, jr., Brett Galan Brad Ladwig, Linda Brebner, Josh Carter, Scott Sejda, Justin

Albright, and Josh Noel.

Dave asked if the annexation for Porter Starke had been corrected. Brett said that it had. The proposed
bond closing is May 19",

Received the new garbage contract. They are holding the current rate for one more year and then in
July of 2023 there will be an increase.

107 South Main Street Parking issue was discussed.
Jamie talked about the Gateway signs.

Linda stated that they would be planting the trees on Front Street ion Friday the 13". Parks are holding
“Movies in the Park” on May 20™, June 39, and June 17" at the Little League Field.

Randy discussed his monthly report. Salt will cost us a $1,000 more next year. The CCR is ready to be
sent out. The North water Tower is in sad shape. The Backflow program has been completed, and we

are complaint with IDEM.

Paving will take place in either September or October. Street Sweeping will cost $4,500.00 this year. We
need to purchase more Mosquito spray.

Kevin will be added to the INDOT signature sheet.

Josh Noel asked that the Council sign a form for INDOT for the 4™ of July parade.
Josh Carter discussed the Fire Dept. report.

Brett asked if he could attend an out-of-town function, needs to turn in form.
Steve Kil will need a letter concerning streetlights for Park Ridge.

John had questions about a parking issue in Park Place.

Meeting adjourned at 9:34.



